
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. 
in E-112 and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
COVID-19 
CPC discussed and expressed their concerns regarding online instruction training and 
communication to faculty/staff/students. 
 
2020-21 PPA Timeline 
Item tabled for next meeting. 
 
2020 ACCJC Annual Report 
Matt Trengrove gave a presentation to show data from ACCJC Annual Report and shared the 
findings with CPC. 
 
Review AP 3050 Institutional Code of Ethics 
Item tabled for next meeting.  
 
Draft Innovation and Effectiveness Plan 
Item tabled for next meeting.  
 
 
 
Agendas, meeting materials, and minutes are posted online: 
https://www.hartnell.edu/governance/councils/cpc/docs/index.html 
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